
-----Original Message----- 
From: DR Lee [mailto:dr.lee@live.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2013 4:35 PM 
To: Rep. Steve Thompson 
Subject: State Repository Designation 
 
Hi Steve, 
 I strongly support the committee substitute for House Bill 154. I believe the designation as State 
Repository will recognize the Alaska Museum of the North and the important work it has been doing 
since its inception. 
Thank you so much for your continued support of our museum. 
Sincerely, Dr. Lee (Aloia) O'Hare 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


